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Subject:  Intersil Device Procurement Status Change – NCNR Removal 

Publication Date: 11/1/2017 

Effective Date: 11/1/2017 

 

Revision Description: 

Initial Release 

 

This letter is to inform you that Intersil is removing the NCNR (Non-Cancelable Non-

Returnable) order designation for the listed device(s) beginning November 01, 2017. The 

parts will now be listed as standard products and follow the Terms and Conditions for 

standard products. Orders placed after the status change will be eligible for participation in 

future stock rotation, ship from stock and debit, re-pricing, rebates or return programs as 

applicable. Current inventory will not be eligible for future stock rotation, ship from stock and 

debit, re-pricing, rebates or return programs.  

 

Affected product: ISL98607IRTZ-TR5622; ISL98607IRTZR5622 

 

If you have concerns with this change, Intersil must hear from you promptly. Please contact 

the Intersil Distribution Manager servicing your area or call the Intersil Corporate line at 1-

888-468-3774, in the United States, or 1-321-724-7143 outside of the United States. 

  

 

Jeffrey R. Touvell 

 
cc:  M. Bennett B. Everling P. Bianco 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


